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MEMORANDUM 

 

FOR      : The Director 

Knowledge and Information Systems Service 

 

FROM  : The OIC Chief 

Statistics and Data Resource Management Division 

 

SUBJECT : CONDUCT OF DENR DISCOVERY WORKSHOP TO BE 

FACILITATED BY GEODATA SYSTEMS INC.   

 

 

In line with the increased appreciation of the ArcGIS Enterprise functionalities and the 

expansion of the scope of its utility, Geodata Systems Inc. (Geodata) will facilitate the crafting 

of a roadmap for the ArcGIS Enterprise implementation in DENR.  

 

Based on the proposal of Geodata, the workshop will be entitled “DENR Discovery 

Workshop” and will tackle four aspects: Business Architecture, Information and Technology 

Architecture, IT Governance, and People. The presentations expected from DENR for each of 

these aspects should consider the current state of GIS-related workflows in the Central Office, 

the field offices, and the bureaus. 

 

To maximize the two-day activity, a series of consultation meetings is proposed to be 

conducted prior to the Discovery Workshop. It will run from September 8-17, 2021 to be 

attended by the Regional Offices, bureaus and central office. 

 

Enclosed are the memorandum for the Regional Executive Directors to notify them 

about the schedule for their respective regions and endorse the form sheets that they need to 

fill out prior to the consultation meetings. SDRMD is still finalizing the form sheets that will 

be used by the bureaus and central office and will submit it at a later date. Also enclosed are 

the status report for the workshop, proposed agenda and guide questions from Geodata for your 

ready reference. 

  

For your consideration. 

 

 

 

 

SUSAN B. VILLAR 


